Audit Certificate Thorp Arch Parish Council.

Internal Audit for the year ending 31.3 2018.

My Internal Audit examination was carried out in accordance with the guidelines set out in the Practitioners Guide.

Basis of the Internal Audit.

The Accounting & Audit Regulations do not require the Internal Auditor to check every item in the Councils Accounts. It is acceptable practice to select a number of transactions at random. I have carried out my examination and confirm that payments and receipts have been properly and accurately approved in the minutes, together with any Section 137 payments separately identified. These have been collated with invoices, bank statements and entries in the cash book which have the VAT element separately identified. Likewise for receipts. I confirm that there is a record to support any selected receipt and payment and that these correlate with Bank Statements and the Cash Book.

Independent Internal Auditors Statement.
In connection with my examination, no matter has come to my attention:

1) which gives me reasonable cause to believe that in any material respect the requirements

-to keep accounting records in accordance with the Practitioners Guide and

-to prepare accounts which accord with the accounting records and to comply with the accounting requirements of the Practitioners Guide have not been met; or

2)
 to which, in my opinion, attention should be drawn in order to enable a proper              understanding of the Councils accounts to be reached.

Signed: David A Spurr

Internal Auditor. 5th May 2018.

